Ms. LaCasse’s News Notes
Grade 1
Friday, November 7th, 2014


Hello First Grade Families! 
	I hope that you have had a great week filled with leftover candy!  I know that all of us teachers certainly had a candy filled week with little candy presents from the students.  
	Today you are receiving the News Notes, as well as your child’s report card.  I have a letter attached to the report card explaining the marks and the information that is provided on the report card.  If you have any questions, comments, or suggestions, please contact me at your convenience and we can arrange to have a parent/teacher conference! 
	This week in ELA, your student has been learning how to read to someone, how to find the beginning, middle, and end of a story and then fill in the details, and they have been working on chunks with the short vowel a.  So for example, students are finding the chunk –and, -an, -ad, -at, and then changing the beginning sound/letter to make new words!  So, while you are reading with your students, see if you can prompt a discussion about any chunks that we have covered together.  I know that they will just blow you away with their knowledge! 
	In Math, students have been practicing their addition skills and their automaticity in knowing what makes certain numbers.  So for example, if I have the number 3, how many more would I need to get to 10?  Well, I would need 7!  Those are the types of problems and games that we have been playing.  I have been grading the post CFAs, and I can certainly tell you that I am just stunned and so proud of the students work and growth.  
	Overall, this week has been busy, fun, and very productive.  We have been able to enjoy some beautiful books, have many laughs, and enjoy one another’s company.  I look forward to next week with them, even though it is a shorter week! 
	I hope that you have a great long weekend! 
Ms. LaCasse 

Parent Reminders: 
· No School on Monday, November 10th, 2014 or Tuesday, November 11th, 2014. 
· Early Release Day on November 26th, 2014 at 12:30 pm. 
· No school on November 27th, and the 28th. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t forget to check out our website! 
